
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

THE MONTHLY MEETING OF THE STERLING BOARD OF FINANCE 

 

SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 11, 2015 

 

HAS BEEN CANCELLED DUE TO THE LACK OF AGENDA ITEMS. 

 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE BOARD OF FINANCE IS 

 

SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY, MARCH 11, 2015. 

 

 

DAVID SHIPPEE, CHAIRMAN 

STERLING BOARD OF FINANCE 


